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23rd February 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers  

World Book Day Celebrations  
Thursday 4th March 2021 

 
On Thursday 4th March Court Lane Junior Academy will be celebrating World Book Day. Our theme 
this year is ‘Bedtime Stories’. Therefore, we would love all children to wear their pyjamas for the day! 
Our remote learners can post a picture wearing their favourite pyjamas on Seesaw, and our children 
in school can come into school wearing their favourite pyjamas.  
 

World Book Day is a fantastic opportunity to discover new authors and books, and to promote a love 
of reading. The learning for the whole day will be based around books, which will be posted on Seesaw.  
 
Listed below are some optional whole school World Book Day events:  

 
The Masked Reader 

 

A video will posted showing some undercover readers! Your job is to identify who is reading behind 
the mask. It could be anyone who works at our school – good luck!  

 
Bedtime Stories 

 

Reading a book before bedtime can have many benefits! It is a great way to relax, improve reading 
skills, spark imagination, expand vocabulary and improve mental wellbeing.  We would love to see 

snaps of your bedtime reading – send in a picture to cljs@courtlanejnr.co.uk so we can collate all the 
pictures together. 

 
Great Big Book Hunt 

 

We want to create a great big book hunt. This is similar to the NHS rainbows, which were put in 

people’s windows for everyone to spot while walking. This time, we would like you to put up a 

picture of a favourite book, or even the book itself, in a window where walkers can spot them from 

the road. People will be able to see all wonderful books and get inspired to read the book! 

 
We hope you enjoy taking part in our World Book Day celebrations.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss R Bailey 
English Lead  


